
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Call for Directors! 
 

 

Providence Players of Fairfax (PPF) is putting out a call to current PPF members who have expressed 

interest in, or wish to pursue, the opportunity to direct a production during PPF’s 2011-2012 season.   
 

PPF has instituted a new process for selecting directors.  The process provides a way for active members 
to have the first opportunity to “throw their hats in the ring” and provides the Board with a better sense 

of who is interested in directing concurrent to the Board considering what plays to produce the next 
season.  Director candidates will be notified as soon as plays are chosen and then will be able to express 

interest in directing one of the season selections.   

 
 

DIRECTOR SELECTION PROCESS 
 

To qualify, an individual who wishes to be considered must: 

 
 be an active member of PPF (i.e., is current with his or her dues payment and has (or will have) 

volunteered for at least 10 hours on a PPF production, Board, or committee during the previous 

season or by the end of the current season.)   
 submit a director-interest form (attached), by email to providenceplayers@cox.net no later than 

December 31st. (A resume highlighting directing or theater production experience is helpful, but 

not required.) 
 

The criteria for selecting directors include, but are not limited to, the following: 

o Experience 
o Insight into the play(s) chosen 

o Personal participation in, and direct impact on, the success of (a) PPF production(s) 
o Demonstrated commitment to PPF 

 

Director candidates may offer plays for consideration during the play selection process, but the selection of 
directors is separate and distinct from the selection of the plays. 

 
Selection Timeline 

Call for Directors Fall 

Director interest submissions deadline December 31 
Season productions selected/candidates notified March 15 

Directors express interest in a specific production April 15 
Directors selected May 15 

 
For more information on how to make a submission, or questions about the director selection 

process, please contact David Whitehead, PPF President, at providenceplayers@cox.net.    
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